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Message from Executive Head, Cathy Lowry

Happy New Year to you all. | sincerely hope 2022 brings all our families health, happiness and cherished
memories.

It has been lovely to start as Executive Head at St Nicholas Catholic Primary School. Thank you for all the
welcomes and good wishes received. | am excited by the role and as St Nicholas is the school where |
started my career many years ago, | feel privileged to be able to give back to such a wonderful community.
Generally my days to visit the school will be a Tuesday and a Thursday and | will be on the gate in the
mornings. Please do come and say hello. It will take me a while to remember names and faces, so do bear
with me.

Meanwhile | will be working with Miss Reynolds and the senior leadership team to ensure we provide the
very best education for each and every child, with our Christ at the centre of all we do.

Information
Important Dates:
1st February DEADLINE FOR FULL PAYMENT FOR YR 4 HEATREE RESIDENTIAL
4th February Candlemas liturgy led by Berry Pomeroy Class
7th - 9th February Yr 4 residential to Heatree
11th February Yr 2 sleepover in school
18th February Break up for half term
Tuesday 1st March Children return to school

Kids Cup Football Tournament by Miss Frost
A huge well done to our football team, and congratulations for making it to the Exeter Kids Cup Final
yesterday! Despite the cold weather and rain, the team played fantastically with great sportsmanship and
determination. Attending the tournament with 18 other schools from around Devon, St Nicks won every
game and got us all the way through the final. The players showed great technique and endurance, all
bringing their individual skill to the games. | would also like to mention the empathy the players showed
towards other schools during the semi-final. They represented the school with great empathy, humility and
courage! Well done St Nicks Football Team!
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Living and Learning in Spirit and in Truth



Prayer

Lord God of heaven and earth,
You revealed your Son to every nation by the light of a star.
Bless our school and all who study and work here and those who visit us.
Fill us with the light of Christ that our love for one another reflects your love for all peoples.
We pray for children everywhere.
Amen
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